
*****DRAFT***** 
 

The Town of Forestburgh Town Board held their regular monthly meeting on Thursday, May 4, 2023, at 
the town hall.  
 
Supervisor Hogue called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call – Present – Daniel S. Hogue, Jr., Supervisor 
          Karen Ellsweig, Councilperson              
          Steve Budofsky, Councilperson 
             Susan Parks-Landis, Councilperson  
                                     Vincent C. Galligan, Jr., Councilperson         
 
 Recording Secretary – Teresa Collins, Deputy Town Clerk 
 
               Others  Present – Richard Robbins, Planning Board Chair  
                    Troy Johnstone, Esq. – Attorney for the town 
  
PUBLIC COMMENT – Richard Robbins- want to express his gratitude that after so much hard work by so 
many people, the final process to bring our town zoning code back up to date. The biggest change from 
my perspective was with the commercial zone of the business owners. Our thought as a committee was 
that you wanted to expand business where it had already existed and that's how we came to the three 
zones. The modification proposed to the B1 District, which includes a subdivision of the black forest that 
was created years ago. In those creations the planning board inserted a condition of approval that there 
would be no commercial activity on the lot of the black forest subdivision. Which I support. What I do 
not support is the amplification that the other lots in the proposed B1 district should also be excluded. 
Mr. Robbins requests that the board modify the B1 district by only removing the one lot with the 
restrictions and not the other ones that are part of the B1 district.   
 
 Yehuda Miller – after executive sessions will there be any action (resolution) taking tonight. As per 
Supervisor Hogue no action will be taken after executive session.  
 
MINUTES – March 30, 2023, Minutes   
MOTION by Councilperson Landis, seconded by Councilperson Ellsweig  
 Vote: 5 ayes – 0 nay. Motion carried. 
 
GENERAL FUND VOUCHERS - # 82-100 in the sum of $25,181.60 as set forth in abstract #5 were audited 
for payment. MOTION by Councilperson Budofsky, seconded by Councilperson Landis, to pay the 
General Fund Vouchers.  Vote: 5 ayes – 0 nay. Motion carried.  
 
HIGHWAY FUND VOUCHERS - # 33-49 in the sum of $14,990.62 as set forth in abstract # 5 were 
reviewed. MOTION by Councilperson Landis, seconded by Councilperson Budofsky to accept the 
highway fund vouchers. Vote: 5 ayes - 0 nays. Motion carried. 
 
ESCROW FUND VOUCHERS – in the sum of $2787.50 for Hartwood Club Estates and $1035 for Finnegan 
as set forth in abstract #3 were reviewed. As per Supervisor Hogue the escrow fund needs to be 
replenished before payment can be made. MOTION by Supervisor Hogue, seconded by Councilperson 
Budofsky. Vote: 5 ayes - 0 nays. Motion carried. 



CORRESPONDENCE  

 

 My name is William Kapito and I am the county 

Master of Ceremonies for Memorial Day and Veterans Day. 

On Monday May 29 at the Government Center for Memorial Day. I would like to have you send 

A member or members of your fire department 

And town for services. 

I can be reached at 1 845 794 9804 or Billkapito 

@yahoo.com. 

Thank you. 

At 10 am for 
 
 



 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
Updated Zoning Regulations –   Supervisor Hogue held up the amended B1 Zoning Map with lots which 

were removed from the district by the Town Board on January 5th, 2023. He said to avoid confusion, this 

is the amended map to be used currently. That the map is posted on the town website along with the 

proposed Zoning Code.  Supervisor Hogue stated that amendments to anything within the proposed 

zoning regulations package should be heard and addressed by public comment. 



NEW BUSINESS   Local law #1 2023 Updated Zoning Regulations



 



 



 



 



REPORTS – BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS 

SCHOOL BUDGET VOTE– Voter Registration Day May 9 and Election Day is May 16. Town Clerk office will 

be closed due to the deputy town clerk will working the school budget vote. 

GRIEVANCE DAY – May 25, 4 to 8 p.m. 

VACANCIES – We are currently still looking for a ZBA Secretary.   
 
LIFEGUARDS – We are currently looking for lifeguards for the summer. 
 
POOL OPENING – Councilperson Landis has called to request the pool be open.  
 
PLANNING BOARD – Richard Robbins – Planning Board attorney poached to another firm.  

Fire Department – Jim Steinberg ask the Town Board to look into 466 Law that was passed by the 

governor back in December.  



 



 



EXECUTIVE SESSION – MOTION by Supervisor Hogue, to enter into executive session, 
for the purpose of Litigation and would like to invite Troy Johnstone Attorney and Richard Robbins 

Planning Board Chair at 6:31 P.M.  

The executive session ended at 6:50 p.m. No Action Taken.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Teresa Collins Deputy Town Clerk 
 


